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I support the current proposal for the eklutna hydro project.  The renewal electricity that is
produced is very low cost for the consumer in several communities and should be maintained. 
No other electricity option is this cost effective.
This project also supports the important water source for the Municipality of Anchorage. It
should be maintained.
Please move this proposal forward as it currently is.
Thank you
Jeff Sperry
Eagle River, Alaska
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